
Morley Park Survey 
 
The Village of Morley is seeking input from citizens about our parks. Please take a minute and 
complete the survey. Thank you! 
 
 

1. How often do you or members of 
your family visit any Morley park? 

 Weekly 
 Monthly 
 Never 

Other:       
 

2. What Village Parks have you used 
(check all that apply) 

 Latimer 
 Kinney 
 Clyde Clark (dam) 

 
3. How do you use Morley’s parks? 

 Playground 
 Fishing 
 Picnic 
 Boating 

Other:      
 

4. On a 1 to 10 scale with 10 being 
best, how important are Morley’s 
parks? 
           
 

5. Do you use parks outside the village 
of Morley? 

 Yes    No 
 

6. I would use Latimer Park more if 
there were: 

 more playground equipment 
 better bathroom facilities 
 better access to water 
 better picnic facilities 

Other:       
 

 
 

7. I would use Clyde Clark Park (dam) 
more often if there were: 

 picnic tables 
 better access to water 
 bathroom facilities 

Other:       
 

8. I would use Kinney Park more if 
there were:     
      

 
9. I would like to be involved in the 

planning and funding of Morley’s 
parks. 

 Yes    No 
 

10. Are you a Village of Morley 
resident? 

 Yes    No 
 

11. Please provide any additional input 
on how we can improve our parks in 
the Village of Morley:    
     
     
     
     
     
      
 

12. Please provide your name, phone or 
email address:  
      
 
 

 
 This survey can be mailed to the Village 

of Morley, dropped off at the Village 
Hall during business hours or at 

WeeBee’s Party Store. 
 

Village of Morley 
189 S. Cass Street 
Morley MI 49336 

Scan the QR code to the left and 
go immediately to the Village 
website (villageofmorley.com) 

and get a link to an online 
survey. 


